
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
August 18, 2021 

    
Watermain Being Repaired in the Whiskey Creek Water Service Area 

 
Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) crews discovered a significant watermain leak on Poplar Way in 
Whiskey Creek this afternoon and are working to repair it as quickly as possible. Water service will be 
interrupted for a number of homes between Crocus Road and the highway while the repair is being 
completed. RDN staff are going door to door to alert the affected households.   
 
Traffic control will be in place on Poplar Way while the repairs are being made. Please remain alert to the 
directions provided by the traffic controllers through this area. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 Water and Utility Services 
 250-390-6560 
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